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      Fallston Cougars Football 2011         
MEETING MINUTES
July 21, 2011 
UCYFL

· Head coaches must go to the UCYFL web site and register.  All coaches, and anyone else on your side line, i.e.  Team Mom, Team Manager, Play Counter, photos will be on the rosters this year. Date and time of photos is TBD. Chain crews and water boys do not have to be on the roster.
· The new concussion forms are now on our website.  Blue Head Coaches make sure you print a copy of this form and bring it to the first day of evaluations.  This form must be signed by a parent or guardian for each player in your age group.   This will be done by age group, not per team. 

· Starting in 2012 there will be no OBL’s in the 9u age group.  This age group will be grandfathered out. 

· Starting 2012 13u will be going to 14u unlimited weight Tackle to Tackle.  No high school eligible players.     

Equipment Report

· The equipment room will be open July 30th. from 9:00am to 12:00pm and August 1st. from 5:00pm to 6:00pm.
Old Business 

· Frostburg is moving along well.  Registration is now taking place on line.  Ted will be handing out the registration cards for the teams to head coach to be filled out.
· Any player that wears his game pants to practice will be suspended for one week.

New Business
· A motion was made by Jamie Herbert (Chris Burns could not attend) and 2nd by Chris Tutas – Starting in 2012 the Football program will no longer be supplying individual Hip, Butt and Thigh pads.  The program will have integrated girdles for sale.  If you prefer the separate pads can buy your own or an integrated girdle from another supplier.  
· The fields need to be painted on the morning of August 19th. for the Cougar Classic.  The more help we get the faster it gets done. 
· Head coaches email Ian your wish list for practice days.  
· Evaluation - No less then two days, no more then three days.  Teams must be split by Wednesday night.
· Ian will need shirt and hat sizes ASAP for Coaches and Team Moms once the teams are split.  No more then four assistance and one Team Mom. Visors will be for sale, but will not be given out.
· Ian is having “coaches” shorts made that will be for sale.  These will be khaki with the Cougar Head embroidered on the leg.
· Do not put tape on the helmets for evaluations.  The boys will have their practice jersey with their name and number.  

· Program wide scrimmage/Jamboree, August 13th. this will included the clinic teams. 12u and 13u will play Friday night August 12th.  Hampstead and Jarrettsville will be attending. 
· Cougar Classic August 20th. Blue teams will be on the turf. Jim Dickens clinic team will be playing in the Classic.  The other two clinic teams will be playing in the Bel Air Jamboree.

· Schedules for the Jamboree and Classic will be on the web site soon.  
· The Bull Roast is September 24th. at the Bel Air Armory 8:00pm to 12:00pm.  Tickets will be for sale on the web site.
· November 13th. is the proposed date for the Basket Bingo.  Once details are firmed up they will be posted on the web site.
· End of the year coaches party/team mom date TBD.   
Blue coaches remember to send out a time and location for evaluations to your age group.
Blue coaches please send out another reminder to your age group pertaining to Physician Forms.  Turn your Physician and Concussion forms into Claire Haas after you have collected all of them.

Evaluation forms are to be given to Todd Ford.   

Next meeting is August 18th. 8:00pm at the pavilion.       
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